Headley Cricket Club – Transport Policy

Parents and/or carers are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child(ren) for matches or training.

All planned fixtures away form the club will be made available to parents/careers on the Annual fixture list and the Club’s web-site.

Coaches and club staff will be responsible for the children in their care when on club premises or on arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds.

It is not the responsibility of the Coach or Team Manager to transport, or arrange to transport, the children to and from the club or match.

The club must have permission from Parents/Carers for children to participate in all competitions and away fixtures/events.

It is the responsibility of parents/carers to ensure they pick up children at the end of matches and or coaching sessions and are not late in doing so.

